
Board of Management Report 14/10/24

- The Board extends its sincere thanks to the fundraising committee for their

dedication and hard work, which continues to benefit our school community in

meaningful ways.

- Additionally, the Board was pleased to confirm that swimming lessons for 5th and

6th class students are scheduled to begin after the midterm break, providing a

valuable opportunity for students to develop their swimming skills and engage in

physical activity.

- The Board was also informed that our school has been accepted into the Safe Routes

to School initiative, part of the Dublin City Council’s programme.


